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Ms. Ramirez’s 

Third Grade Newsletter
	

	Writing
Students will be writing an opinion writing piece. We will read exemplar examples, and select topics that are relevant to the students’ everyday lives.
Word Study

Students will be continuing their word studies. Throughout the week they will be completing word work in class with their spelling words. 

Reading 

In February we will be focusing on a variety of Nonfiction texts. Students will read books, articles, and passages that focus on history and important historical figures.

Math 

Students will continue a unit on multi-digit addition and subtraction. Please keep practicing your multiplication tables, division, and basic facts at home. 

Social Studies 

Students will be completing a unit on the economy of Michigan, and begin a unit on the history of Michigan.
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Upcoming Events


February 8th: Count Day


February 20th and 21st: No School. Winter Break.


February 24th: End of January and February Hot Lunch.
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Valentine’s Day


For Valentine’s Day the students will do activities in class and pass out valentines. We are not having a party with parent volunteers. There are 25 students in the class. A list with the names of the children in the class will be sent home the week of February 6th. Thank you!
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